




Risk management 
The introduction of the PGP A Act and the requirements of the PGP A Rule have led to the fonnalisation 
and maturation of risk management (RM) processes at NHMRC, creating a shared understanding and 
approach to RM across the agency. 

Participation in Comcover's annual risk management benchmarking survey also provides NHMRC with 
an opportunity to review and benchmark its RM processes against those of comparable agencies. Since 
2015, NHMRC has achieved its target risk maturity level and NHMRC remains committed to managing 

its risks both strategically and systematically. 

Declarations of interest 
While the NHMRC has its own legislative requirements regarding the Disclosure of Interests, the 
requirements in the PGP A Act have co-existed well alongside these. The PGP A has applied a 
contemporary and transparent approach to the disclosure of interests and NHMRC has enhanced its policy 

and processes as a result. 

Standardisation of Reporting 
NHMRC considers that the use of AusTender has provided significant benefits and efficiencies for the 
reporting on contracts and consultancies, but that centralised procurement has led to some inconsistencies 

in how different panel operate. 

NHMRC notes that the forthcoming requirements for reporting grants on 'Grant Connect' has the 
potential to streamline relevant reporting obligations, including disclosures under the Murray and 
Min chin motions'. However, NHMRC also has some concerns that implementation of Grant Co1mect 
may also create some duplication and inconsistency in stakeholder engagement, if not implemented in a 
considered way that recognised the difference in behaviour between users who regularly engage with 
government and those that do not. 

NHMRC has concerns, however, about bringing.forward the timing of annual reporting as it would 
significantly increase the 1isk and cost of financial statements preparation, including related audit 
processes. 

Information and Communication Technology 
Finally, NHMRC considers that the overall level of supp01i provided to Commonwealth entities by the 
Department of Finance and the Attorney-General's Department has been very good and appreciates the 
opportunity to provide comments in the context of the review of the PGP A Act and Rule. 

Please contact me if you require any fmiher comments or clmification around the matters outlined above. 
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